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Medical Certificate Error, July 25, 2025, to September 3, 2025 
A system error affected the limitations and restrictions section shown on medical certificates 
issued between July 25, 2025, and September 3, 2025. 

In some cases, a limitation of “YES” may be listed in error.  In other cases, a valid limitation or 
restriction may be listed as a “NO” on the certificate. 

All issued medical certificates remain valid.  Corrected medical certificates for those mariners 
affected will be issued during the next month to ensure clarity of limitations and restrictions. 

Mariners are advised to review their medical certificates for accuracy.  The National Maritime 
Center is actively addressing this matter to ensure all issued medical certificates reflect clear 
and accurate information. 

If you have questions or require assistance, contact the NMC Customer Service Center,  
Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. EST, by using Live Chat, by e-mailing 
iasknmc@uscg.mil, or by calling 1-888-IASKNMC (427-5662). 

Sincerely, 

/P. A. Drayer/ 

Patrick A. Drayer 
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard 
Officer in Charge, Marine Inspection 

https://19727.livehelpnow.net/19727/sp/pop/chat?did=21638&wid=57471
mailto:iasknmc@uscg.mil

